
March 28, 2019 
 
Mr. Charles Pia, Jr. 
Mr. Virgil de la Cruz 
Co-Chairs 
Land Use-Urban Redevelopment Committee 
30th Stamford Board of Representatives 
888 Washington Blvd. – 4th Floor 
Stamford, CT 06901 
 
Dear Mr. Pia & Mr. de la Cruz: 
 
I have received your letter seeking clarification regarding the Mill River Collaborative’s financial 
participation in the rehabilitation of the West Main Street Bridge. 
 
The Mill River Collaborative secured a grant of $2 million from the State of Connecticut - DEEP 
to assist the City of Stamford in the rehabilitation of the West Main Street Bridge.  The City will 
receive no less than the $2 million but the Collaborative does not anticipate making any 
additional financial contributions to this project beyond the proceeds of the grant. 
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Dudley N. Williams, Jr. 
President & CEO 
Mill River Park Collaborative 
 
 
Cc: Arthur Selkowitz, Chair 


